                    Borganelli Buzz    Week of April 17- 21, 2017
We have had a great week in Kindergarten!!  The field trip to “Engineering for Kids” was very exciting!  We made kites and learned about the importance of symmetry.  As a group we made parachutes! It was great fun seeing them test their kites and parachutes out.  Our social skill this week was “honesty” and our WOW (word of the week) was “awareness”.  Saving the earth and protecting our earth was our theme this week.  Earth day is Saturday April 22, 2017.  Please sure and ask your child all about earth week. We enjoyed making the apple ladybugs on Thursday for parent night and we worked in the garden on Friday!  
Next Week: We will take our EOY (end of the year) Math and Reading Tests on Monday and Tuesday and we will have our spelling test on Friday.  The older grades take FSA testing on Wednesday and Thursday of next week.  We will also be preparing for the Kindergarten Get Together which is Friday 4/28/17.  Next week (April 24-30, 2017) is also the week before SCREEN FREE WEEK!  We call this time Regular Screen Time Week! This is a very important time at HLA. Screen time is any screen time used for pleasure including television, movies, video games, iPad usage, computer time, cell phone games or on-line usage.  During this week screen time does NOT need to be reduced but accurately recorded on the data chart.  Please assist your child chart every time they turn a screen on to watch television, work on tablets, phones, computers etc. The students will need to write on the chart the date, the activity they did, and the amount of screen time for that day. The completed chart will count as a math test grade so please make sure they are kept up daily. Every child at HLA will participate in this school wide activity! I will be sending the data charts home Monday.  Please keep the charts in the purple folder we will be discussing and charting their activities EVERY DAY!! This will replace our normal homework for next week which is usually sent home Tuesday and Friday. The following week (May 1-7, 2017) is the actual Screen Free Week. A separate chart to record this data will be sent home next Monday May 1, 2017.  If you have any questions regarding this please feel free to call or email me. 
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          cool                        pool                      tool                    fool                 stool 
Have a great weekend and thank you for ALL that you do for HLA!  
Mrs. B
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Parent signature_______________________________ Child’s name_______________________________
Questions/Comments:
________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

 
